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By: Stacey H. Mitchell, Josh Teitelbaum

In light of an industry coalescence around a commitment to sustainable sourcing of raw

materials, the Sustainability Accounting Standards Board (SASB) on February 25, 2020

unanimously approved a standard-setting project for sourcing by the apparel, accessories and

footwear sector. The goal of the project is to clarify and improve metrics in current SASB

standards.

To read more about how this regulatory guidance aligns with existing industry approaches,

click here.
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